
To: Liturgy Choir, 6-8 

 

Fr: Mrs. Clark 

 mclark@stannnash.org 

 

Re: Nashville Catholic Youth Choral Festival 

 

Pope John Paul II High School is hosting the first annual Catholic Youth Choral Festival.  Choir 

students in grades 6, 7 & 8 are invited to participate.  I hope that all of our eligible choir 

members can participate! 

 

The Festival is October 20th, from 1:00-5:30 p.m.  This time includes rehearsal and the concert, 

which begins at 5:00 p.m. and will conclude at 5:30 p.m.  There is no cost for this event! 

 

We will learn 5 new songs for the festival.  I will teach as much music as I can during liturgy 

choir rehearsal.  However, I will not be able to teach all of the songs during our regular 

rehearsal time, since we have to prepare for our weekly liturgies.  We will likely have a couple 

of rehearsals after school.  I will do my best to schedule those at a time that works for us. 

 

Please let me know if your child will participate by completing the bottom of this form and 

returning it to me.  I will need to register our students.  Please let me know if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

 

 

_______  Yes, my child _____________________________ will attend the Nashville Catholic 

Youth Choral Festival on October 20, 2013. 

 

 

Parent Signature                                                                                  Date 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THE BOTTOM PORTION TO MRS. CLARK.  THANK YOU! 

 

 

mailto:mclark@stannnash.org

